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Expert Panel,

It has been disappointing to see this Labor Govt legislate so as to demolish State Heritage Buildings ( Police Barracks)
in the Adelaide Parklands! There were other areas where WACH could have been built. The Premier’s comments and
actions on these state heritage buildings show that this Govt is no better than the last when it comes to conserving
the heritage of SA.

South Australians are proud of the their historic architecture and history of their state. They want their descendants
to enjoy and marvel at the past as well as the future. The cheap, shoddy construction of many (not all) new
buildings is insulting to the inhabitants of SA.

In Norwood residents have worked tirelessly to preserve the character homes and historic areas of their city to no
avail. Shameful that councils and politicians aren’t listening and we get landed with this dreadful planning policy.
Character homes and trees have been demolished and vacant blocks left for years by developers with nothing but
grass and weeds and rodents left for the neighbours and residents to endure. Prong 3 definitely needs tougher
demolition controls in character and historic areas. A replacement building needs to be approved in advance of
demolition approval being granted to stop housing blocks becoming rubbish dumps, full of weeds and vermin. A
timeline for replacement building being constructed should be compulsory before demolition approval is granted.
This government can do much better in heritage conservation or they will go the same way as the last government!
South Australians deserve a better planning and design code!

Kaye Anderson

Vincent Anderson

Emily Anderson

( Residents of Norwood)
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